
Town of Groveland 

Planning Board   

Meeting, June 27, 2011 

 

Planning Board members present:  Chairman Randy Clymo, Ted Miskell, Kathy Gurak,  Roger 

Haigh, Dan Rossborough, Alt. and Roxanne Adamson, Alt.    

Absent:  Seth Burnett. 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 7:30 PM. 

Review of the 5/23/2011 Planning Board meeting minutes.  Motion by Ted Miskell to approve 

the minutes as submitted, seconded by Dan Rossborough.  All in favor. 

 

WECS April draft update:  The Chairman read an email he received from the Town Clerk with 

the comments from the Town Board after their review.   The Board felt that it was too wordy and 

should be integrated into the current law.  The members were given a copy of the comments and 

asked to review and bring their ideas to the July meeting for discussion. 

 

Walt Kalina of Clough Harbour could not attend the meeting but sent the preliminary comments 

regarding the Zoning Law draft and the Farmland Protection Plan.  Those comments were 

handed out to the member and they were asked to review for the July meeting. 

 

Motion by Kathy Gurak to adjourn the meeting at 9:10 PM, seconded by Ted Miskell.   All in 

favor. 

 

Submitted by 

Karol Thomas 

Recording Secretary 


